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TO:  Personnel/Athletic and Co-Curricular Activities Committee 
 
 FROM: John N. Werner 
  Supervisor of District-Wide Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities 
 
RE:  Reduce gate fee at War Memorial Field for Track and Field meets 
 
DATE:  April 11, 2006 
 
 
 

 
Please consider reducing the gate fee charged at War Memorial Field for Track and 
Field meets from:  Adults   $4.00  to: Adults  $2.00 
   Students $2.00  to: Students $1.00 
   

• Unlike fall activities, there are no lighting expenses associated with these 
events. 

• There is little or no custodial expense and only minimal water use related to 
Track and Field activities. 

• Attendance at Track and Field events is rather low so there would not be a 
great impact on revenue.  With a lower gate fee, some spectators who 
currently watch from the street may pay admission. 

• Many times, parents come to an event to watch their sons or daughters 
compete in the events in which they participate and leave when they are 
finished.  $4.00 seems like a high price for such a brief attendance. 

• All proceeds are submitted to The Warren Sports Boosters.  The Warren 
Sports Boosters president, Mr. Don Moore, has endorsed this request. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JNW 


